
Beirut blast

The Brother Superior, his Council, and all the Brothers of
the Institute, united with the Lasallians of the world, are
praying for the Lebanese people, especially for the citizens
of Beirut.

We  thank  God  for  the  well-being  of  the  Brothers  and
Lasallians of our College du Sacre Coeur, we pray for the
wounded people and for the families who have lost their
loved ones.

Video of the damage caused by the explosion in the Brothers’ Community and in
the School.

https://www.facebook.com/frlouismjalli/videos/2676959102624048/
Video of the damage caused by the explosion in the Brothers’ Community and in
the School

https://www.lasalle.org/en/beirut-blast/

